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DEC 5 1979

Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Manager of Nuclear
Operations

Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Based on a conversation on November 15, 1979, between Mr. Larry Soth of
your staff and Miss R. J. Greer of this office, it is our understanding
that back-up power is supplied to the emergency telephones (red "hotlines")
instelled at your Zion plant by the telephone company.

If this information is not correct, please inform this office within ten
days of your receipt of this letter of the provisions you have made to
supply these telephones with back-up power.

Sincerely,

M. /2 y
)

"ames G. Keppler
Director

cc: Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. N. Wandke, Plant
Superintendent
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